· FW: South Bethany News Update Regarding Trash‏
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Kathleen Jankowski [mailto:mayorsouthbethany@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012
Subject: News Update Regarding Trash
 
South Bethany,
 
We are still trying to complete the cleanup of flood related debris.  Since
the Curbside Bulk Trash Pickup was not completed yesterday, Thursday,
November 15th, pickup of bulk items is still continuing today, Friday,
November 16th. 
 
The Town will conduct one more (the final) curbside pickup of storm related
debris on Monday, November 19th.   However, the dumpsters at Town Hall will
remain until November 30th.
 
Kathy Jankowski, Mayor
Town of South Bethany
 

